
  

 

 

 

 

Dear Susan 

 

We have been advised that wpd has withdrawn its appeal to the Court of 

Session against the rejection of its planning application for an industrial wind 

farm on Beinn Mhor. Clearly wpd has recognised that the appeal was going 

nowhere and decided to cut its losses. At long last, this should be the 

death knell for the proposed Beinn Mhor Wind Farm. 

 

Coming a few days after we heard that ABO is abandoning its proposed Allt 

Carach development at Erchless/Breakachy along Strathglass this is brilliant 

news and a real Christmas present for us all. 

 

Now we need to stop the proposed Cnoc An Eas development in 

Glenurquhart!! 

 

We thank you all again for your support and wish each and 

every one of you a very Happy Christmas and a happy, 

healthy and successful 2016.  
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